
Please support us where possible. Please donate online through our yellow donate button at the bottom of our website (by card or 
paypal). There is also an option to set up a monthly standing order. Alternatively, our bank details are St Thomas More Church, 
NatWest, account 44136757, sort code 60-23-19 or we have contactless card/phone readers in the church.   

ST THOMAS MORE CHURCH 

380 Lordship Lane, SE22 8ND 
Tel: 020 8693 5070 Email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk Website: www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk 

 

 

   Fr Bartłomiej Dudek (Parish Priest)           Fr Joseph Gulliford (Assistant Priest) 
 

PARISH DIARY AND MASS INTENTIONS 
Parish activities are in italic  
Masses are held at the remaining times 
 

Sun 5 November  
08.30 John Doran RIP  
10.00 Deceased relatives and religious of Alex Coats 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 Joseph Lindsay Donat RIP 
17.30 People of the parish  

 

Mon 6 November 
09.30 Deceased relatives of Christine Fernandes 
14.00 John Paul Centre Association in JPC 
 

Tue 7 November (Dedication of the Cathedral  
               Church of St George) 
09.30 Christopher and Bernadette Zealley – 30th  
               Anniversary 
 

Wed 8 November (St Willibrord) 
09.30 Francisco Jose and Resurrection Balue RIP 
19.00  Adoration and Confession 
 

  

Thu 9 November (Dedication of The Lateran       
               Basilica) 
09.30 Sylvester Obinyan birthday 
 

Fri 10 November (St Leo the Great) 
09.30 FM: The men of the parish killed in the war 
 Frank, Molly and Patrick O’Brien RIP 
 

Sat 11 November (St Martin of Tours) 
08.30 Adoration and Confession  
09.30 Deceased relatives of Raphael Malangone 
17.00 Confession 
17.30 Intentions of Jack and Kath Kennington 
18.30 Adoration and Rosary for the deceased 
 

Sun 12 November – Remembrance Sunday 
08.30 Fr Simon Peter Osinde and Fr Joseph Okojie   
               – 25th priestly ordination anniversary  
10.00 Deceased relatives of Breslin and Boyles  
               families 
11.15 Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 Julia Gaughan RIP 
17.30 People of the parish 

 

Second collection on 12 November will be for the 
Archbishop’s Appeal that supports charity and 
missionary works in our Diocese. For example, our 
parish was blessed to receive a recent donation from 
the Archbishop’s Appeal to help buy equipment for our 
Youth Group. Please find the poster in the porch for 
further information alongside envelopes for the 
collection. 
 

Little Sisters of the Poor - Following the Little Sisters’ 
visit to our parish in June, Elizabeth Rylance-Watson 
and Liz Donovan will be selling Christmas Raffle Tickets 
(£2 each) after each Mass on 4 /5 November.  
 

Holy Souls: in November we remember those who 
have passed. We have scheduled the Mass intentions 
received last November for the coming months of 
November/December/January. If you would like to ask 
for Mass intentions for particular relatives to be said 
this year, these will need to be offered outside of the 
parish. In this case, please leave the Holy Souls 
envelopes with one of the priests or in the first 
collection bags. We will pray for these deceased during 
the Rosary Adoration every Saturday in November 
after the evening Mass. 
 

 

Primary school supplementary forms: Fr Bart will be 
signing these forms in the JPC on Friday 1 December, 
14.30-16.00, and on Saturday 2 December between 
11.00 and 12.00. Please come with your forms and any 
other relevant information. 
 

St Anthony’s Primary School 140th Anniversary: our 
parish school will celebrate with an 'Open Day' for all 
staff and pupils, past and present, on Saturday 25 
November from 15.00-17.00.  Former students and 
staff are asked to email photographs to 
school@stanthonys.southwark.sch.uk  so a slide show 
of memories can be created.  During the Open Day, 
visitors will have the opportunity to tour the school, 
reunite with friends and meet the current team.  The 
17.30 mass on Saturday 25 November will be dedicated 
to the school community and everyone is invited. 
 

St Anthony’s Primary School tours: if you are 
interested in applying for a reception or nursery place 
for September 2024, please email the school office to 
reserve a place on the tour of your choice, 
school@stanthonys.southwark.sch.uk. Tour dates:  6 

November 9:30 – 11.00 or 7 December 9:30 – 11.00. 

mailto:dulwich@rcaos.org.uk
http://www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk/
mailto:school@stanthonys.southwark.sch.uk
mailto:school@stanthonys.southwark.sch.uk

